PALADIN CLUB XI COUNCIL
Executive Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, August 20, 2024
Discussion Topics
· Sewer/Insurance Accounts – The Council has closed these savings accounts at PNC due to the difficulty in processing money from these accounts into the operation account.  Council reported that a savings account at M&T will be opened for these accounts in order to be able to electronically process the funds to the operating account when needed.
· Next Walk-around inspection – Pat Ferry, Chairperson of the “walk around committee” has informed Council that the next walk-around inspection is scheduled for September 10th.  As a reminder to unit owners; other than door mats and door wreaths, the rules state “no personal property” in the hallways and staircases. 
· Paving – Sealcoat –Jon Mastriana reported that he has requested estimates from several contractors; however, he is looking into combining this process with other Paladin Club Associations paving projects in the hopes of getting a better pricing for all.
· Recycle Bin – DNREC contacted Jon Mastriana about the lack of Recycle Bins in Paladin.  Jon Mastriana reported that he had a discussion with Waste Masters about the issue and Paladin Club XI would be compliant by installing a single recycle bin in the overflow area.  However, Council decided to table the issue until further instructions from DNREC. 

· Waste Masters – Jon Mastriana reported that Paladin Club’s contract with them is up for renewal.  Waste Masters has indicated that the new contract it will provide the same pricing with potential price increases over the years.  Council approved the new contract.
· General Meetings: -- The September 2024 General Council meeting has been cancelled.  Council has contacted Brandywine Fire Hall about moving timing of December’s meeting from 3:30 to 6:30.  Waiting to hear back from contact person at the Fire Hall.
· New Council Members: -- The end of 2024 is coming up and the Council wants to remind anyone who is seriously interested in serving on the Paladin Club XI Council, that you will need to provide an interest letter along with your resume through the Gmail account – Paladinxi@gmail.com.
RULE REMINDER:

As noted above, no personal property permitted in the common area hallways and staircases; including candles or other items placed on the second level landing window-sill.
